St Margaret's at Hasbury Church of England Primary School

Hagley Road, Halesowen, West Midlands B63 4QD

Headteacher: Mrs S Shepherd

Tel: 01384 818660 Email: info@hasbury.dudley.sch.uk



5th February 2024

Dear Parents,

We will be taking our Year 3 class on a trip to Birmingham Progressive Synagogue on the morning of Monday 26th February 2024.

Children are to come into school as normal. We will be walking to Halesowen town centre where we will catch the bus into Birmingham to reach the Synagogue for 10:00am, returning to school for the afternoon.

Children should wear their school uniform, sensible walking shoes and a waterproof coat and bring a water bottle.

The cost of the trip is £3.75 and this is now available for you to pay on SchoolMoney. In order for this trip to go ahead, payment will need to be made by Monday 19th February. Unfortunately, if we do not get enough contributions then the trip will not be able to go ahead.

Please be assured that a thorough Risk Assessment has been undertaken which includes ample staffing for the trip.

Please complete the attached Visit/Journey Consent Form (VJC) and return it to school by Monday 19th February 2024.

Kind Regards,

Mrs C Wheatley

Year 3 Class Teacher







Halesowen Township Learning Community



www.hasbury.dudley.sch.uk